
Engineering has reviewed the 12/17/2018 submittal for The Bodega and offers the following comments: 

1. Add a callout to the plans for the contractor to coordinate with the City ROW inspector on 
existing sidewalk compliance, to determine if any panels should be replaced.  
 

2. Add the City standard detail 1-05 for pavement repairs/utility cuts. 
 

3. No further comments. 


